
 

Team Bancroft 
Welcome back Team Bancroft!  

I hope you all had a wonderful break and are ready for another exciting term. Team 

Bancroft absolutely blew me away by their attitude to their learning last half term 

exploring dinosaurs. They are all making brilliant progress and they have been an 

absolute credit to themselves and to Springfield. So well done and thank you. I am 

looking forward to another half term!  
 

What colours and patterns can I see on animals? 

This half term we are going to explore the exciting animal kingdom. Soft 

fur, sharp claws and twitching whiskers. What’s your favourite animal? 

One that meows? One that barks? Or maybe one that scurries or 

slithers? From pets at home to animals in the zoo, let’s find out what 

animals like to eat and where they like to sleep. Do you know how to 

look after a rabbit? A cat? Or even a snake? Find out how the elephant 

got his trunk and how the rhinoceros got his leathery skin.  

Throughout the week, an adult will listen to your child read and they are 

strongly encouraged to continue to read at home. Please help us by adding 

their reads onto GoRead to give them chances to build their gem collection. 

In addition, the children will continue to be given access to Spelling Shed and 

Times Tables Rockstars so they are able to practice these crucial skills at 

home. 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

come and see us. 

Miss Urbacz and Mrs Walker 

 


